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7th October 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Thank you for supporting the Autumn Term Aspire and Achieve Day – your 
attendance and engagement is appreciated. The day was a huge success, lots of 
valuable conversations, important messages passed on and questions 
asked/concerns raised. Many of you said how lovely it was to see your child’s work 
and I know you are as proud of their achievements as we are. 
 

I wanted to give you feedback on your feedback        

 

• Every parent and carer said they were happy with how the day went. 

• 99% of parents and carers said they were confident about how well their child 

is doing and what they need to do to make further progress.  

• Every parent said they felt they had been listened to. 

• When asked if there was anything you wanted to discuss, a few points were 

raised: 

o One parent said it was too soon since the first Aspire, Achieve Day. I agree 

– the first trial day was in July because we wanted to wait until Year 11’s 

left.  Future Aspire, Achieve Days are spaced further apart  

o Two parents said the day was too early in the term. Whilst we take on 

board your point there is a rationale for this – it is to catch any concerns 

early in the term in order that we can put in place any actions that arise 

from the Autumn term discussion 

o One parent said the home learning needs clear explanation of the task – 

this has been fed back to teachers and should you have any questions 

about the work please do not hesitate to contact school to discuss 

Thank you again and we look forward to seeing you in the Spring Term for our next 
Aspire and Achieve Day. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
Mrs J Payne 
Headteacher 
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